
From: Jana Revedin LOCUS [mailto:revedin@locus-foundation.org]  
Sent: den 14 februari 2014 13:15 

To: 'Maggie Moore Alexander' 
Cc: mhcontal@citechaillot.fr 

Subject: RE: You are the winners of the Global Award for Sustainable Architecture 2014! 

 
Maggie, we are honored and touched! 
 
Please all come, it will be the greatest award for my personal work and struggle of the last 
years. 
 
Allow that I forward your message to Marie-Hélène Contal from the Cité de l´Architecture 
who will get back to you with your invitations to Paris and the organization details. 
 
Warmest regards to Chris – still going strong! 
 
Yours 
Jana 
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